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The Episcopal Diocese of Hawai‘i 
Youth Inter-Island Air Travel Scholarship Application 

The Episcopal Diocese of Hawai‘i recognizes that interisland air travel costs may inhibit 
participation in youth events and gatherings.  With thanks to the Rev. J. Thurlow & Jane 
Baker Memorial Fund, monies are available for youth interisland air travel. 

Procedures: 
• To be eligible for the scholarship, the youth’s registration must be confirmed by the coordinator of 

the event.   
• A copy of the youth’s air travel receipt must accompany this application. 
• Each recipient must write a thank you note to the scholarship donor and send it to the Office of the 

Bishop.  The thank you note will be forwarded to the donor. 
• Applications for scholarship are due no later than 14 days prior to an event’s start date. 

 
Event:     
 
Participant’s Information 

 
Name: 

 

 
Address: 

 

 
 
 
E-mail: 

  
Phone: 

 

 
Church/Organization: 

 

 

Cost Information 
While the Diocese supports youth participation in events, we ask that local congregations and participants 
also share responsibility in the cost of interisland air travel.  

• It is the Diocese’s goal to fund at least one-third of interisland air travel costs to Episcopal youth 
expressing a need for financial assistance. However, the exact amount of assistance will be based on 
event registrations and total interisland air travel expenses. 

 

Signatures 
Applications must be signed by the participant, parent/guardian, and the Clergy-in-Charge (or the 
Senior/Bishop’s Warden if there is no Clergy-in-Charge). 

 

Participant: 

  

Date: 

 

 

Parent/Guardian: 

  

Date: 

 

 
Priest or Sr./Bishop’s Warden: 

  
Date: 

 

 

Return to: The Episcopal Diocese of Hawai‘i, 229 Queen Emma Square, Honolulu, HI 96813 


